
Bank closures 

6th December 2021 
To whom it may concern, 

We express our dismay and disappointment at the closure of the 
Commonwealth Bank, 239 Main Road, Blackwood,  
South Australia. 5051. 
Our main investments and transactions have been with this bank 
for many years, as well as help from our financial adviser, 
David  
The federal government does not appear to take into account the 
problems older persons (we are 80 & 81 years) encounter coping 
with technology movements in the world today. We do our best 
but are grateful for the courtesy and help received from the staff 
at the above bank. Many older persons in our suburb are also upset 
about the closure and the necessity to travel further distances to 
conduct future business. 
At present, we also use other banks, and hope they will remain in  
our neighbourhood. 

Thank you, Roger and Merrilyn Hughes 
 

 




